Hunterdon Preparatory School Picture Day

Formal individual portraits for your packages, school ID and yearbook will be taken

Wednesday, September 17,2025

HPS picture program will be all online.

This will remain a pre-pay picture program as in the past.
There are no proofs to view with this school program.

Students and parents desiring to purchase portraits please click below.
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If you have any photo related questions, please email bob@villagestudio.us

or check out “FAQ” on the ordering website.

Lights...Camera... Zz4#/

Choosing an outfit for school pictures is really a matier of personal faste. However,
consider choosing colors that compliment the background color rather than contrasting with it.
The right clothing colors will bring attention to the face rather than the clothing.

Solid colors in medium to dark tones photograph best. Avoid large patierns and all-white
or pastel outfits. These colors draw attention away from the most important part of the
portrait... the Star!

All students will be photographed for school records, so please dress appropriately.
bob@villagestudio.us
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